THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT EL PASO

TO: Richard Schoephoerster, Dean

Computational
Science Program

College of Engineering

FROM: Leticia Velazquez, Director

Program in Computational Science
DATE: 6/28/11

SUBJECT: Letter of Support for Martine Ceberio

Dear Richard Schoephoerster,

Dr. Martine Ceberio was selected to be part of the Executive Committee for the
Program in Computational Science (CPS) from 2008-2013 as the Computer Science
Representative. It has been my pleasure to have such an enthusiastic and organized
person in the committee, always willing to participate in extra activities and
meetings. The committee meets 2-3 times a years to discuss key issues in the
directorship of the program and implementation of the rules that affects CPS
graduate and faculty. In particular, Dr. Ceberio has been essential with her ideas in
the implementation of the rules in regards of the student’s performance, degree
plans, class additions/substitutions. I deeply appreciate her service on this
committee, and [ am sure that she will continue to be a valuable member in the
program and your college as she becomes a tenured faculty. I strongly support her
application for her tenure and promotion.
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